From: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>
Sent: 18/10/2020 09:16:22
Subject: RE: Agenda F&G meeting 19 Oct 2020

This is obviously a very important meeting, but I'm afraid I'm not going to
be able to join in.


One extra thing to add into the possibilities - maybe it would be better to
have an outdoor (but under cover) tattie day over a longer period to
minimise the crowding. Maybe Friday and Saturday at the BI Showground? Ditch
the entrance charge to reduce crowding on the way in, increase price of
tubers to 20p to compensate - and 20p is easier to do the arithmetic, and
means less change, so quicker, smoother check-out. Compared with the normal
set-up we reduce volunteer work on catering and taking entry money, but
obviously there's more work as it's over 2 days. I'd look to the
supermarkets for acceptable levels of safeguards - so manage entrance and
exit to avoid congestion, wide spaces between tables, probably require masks
even if it isn't properly indoors. Even if we said bring your own bags we'd
still have to assume some won't - and supermarkets are still letting people
use those thin plastic bags for fruit and veg, I presume. 

 

We would probably want to have plans to add extra people taking money if queues developed.  Payment by card can be quite slow. The Pebble Trust also has a card reader.

TBI would need a PayPal account to work with the card reader and whoever was
using the card reader would need to download the PayPal app and use their
phone linked to the card reader by Bluetooth. I'm not sure how easy it is to
switch the account the card reader is linked to - my guess is that would
need to be done from the app.

Martin



